

UNITY BIRMINGHAM JANUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER

Hello Everyone,

Happy, New Year...

We had a fantastic Christmas by Candlelighting service with Kimerie as our main speaker and I must say with all the contributions made, it was the best ever. There was a real feeling of spiritual renewal. Thanks Carran for officiating this.

As this New Year begins, I have been focusing on how we can keep Unity Birmingham going. We have 71 subscribes for this newsletter, and we have been blessed this year with the amount of people that have attended meetings and given to us. I have a few ideas on how we may achieve this end, and would ask the group for any thoughts they may have. Carran and I have suggested that we set aside time at the end of our January meeting to discuss thoughts and/or wishes for our future.

The Burning Bowl Ceremony - January 19th, is a great opportunity and unique experience; giving us the space to write our expectations for 2019. So please come along, bring a friend and create the life you want to experience this year.

Diary Dates:

The Burning Bowl Ceremony - January 19th, from 11.00am and ending at 2.30pm, we will then allow 30minutes for our sharing of ideas

and finish at 3.00pm as normal. Please note that all are welcome to stay and join in.

Book Club

The New Year Book Club is:

Practical Metaphysics by Eric Butterworth; a
Unity book! It's a wonderful book. Dates are:
15 Jan and 29 Jan
12 Feb and 26 Feb
Will be at 1900 as usual on Zoom:
https://zoom.us/

Click on **Join a Meeting**, top of the page. Type in access code (739-579-4060).

If you are aware of anybody else that might want to join, please forward this Newsletter.

Any questions, call 01628 628915 or email me and we will be happy to help you.

We of Birmingham Unity give thanks to all those that supported us last year.

Namaskar, and a very Happy New Year!

Love and Blessings to you all,

Bev

Carran's Message:

Hello Everyone,

I hope that you all had a very Happy Christmas and are now looking forward to the year ahead with enthusiasm and anticipation.

I appreciate that there are many people for a variety of reasons who have not experienced a Happy Christmas, and for all these souls, let us send out to them our Love, and see them enfolded in the Peace and Love that is there within all.

The forward message on this years Unity Calendar, I found particularly meaningful, and will share some of it with you.... "Each of us is an individual expression of the Divine......Yet, we are one humanity. We learn and grow together as

one body, knowing each part can never be separate, and none is better or worse than another. As Paul wrote in Corinthians 12:22, 'The members of the body that seem to be weaker are indispensable.' Harm to a single part hurts the whole. Triumph for one of us boosts us all. Every thought from every being contributes to our shared consciousness......"

I have a few spare calendars and will bring them along to our Burning Bowl Ceremony on the 19th.

Until then I wish for everyone, a blessed, peaceful, fulfilling and joyous 2019.



Carran

Meetings are on the 3rd Saturday each month, at Oaklands New Church Centre, Winleigh Road, Handsworth Birmingham B20 2HN We meet from 11.00am to 3.00pm.

Please bring lunch (to share if you like).

Contacts:

Important Contact Tel Nos:

Carran - Group Leader - 0121 559 1820

Email: car.step2@gmail.com

Beverley - Administrator - 07808 535026

Email: extraplay04@yahoo.co.uk